OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF POLICE::EAST KHASI HILLS
:SHLLONG::

Letter No.EKH/DCRB/PRESS/270 Dated Shillong the 8" Nov, 2014.

To,

The Editors,
Of All Local Dailies,
Shillong.

Subject: Launching of the Website - Shillongpolice@gov.in

Sir/Madam,

With reference to the above, it is to inform that a website of this
District Police ‘Shillongpolice.gov.in’ will be formally launched at Conference Hall,
Police Head Quarters, Shillong on 9" December, 2014 @ 1500 Hrs. Director

General of Police, Meghalaya,Shillong has kindly consented to be the Chief Guest
on the occasion.

You are therefore requested to attend and cover the programme for the
interest of the general Public.

Shri harkrang, MPS.,
Superintendent of Police,
East Khasi Hills, Shillong.




